
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NunaMinerals under suspension granted extension for annual reporting 

 
      Nuuk, 28 April 2016  
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NunaMinerals A/S under suspension of payments ("NUNA") ("NunaMinerals" or the "Company") 

announces that the Danish Business Authority has granted an extension for the delivery of annual 

reports.  The reporting deadline has been extended to 15 June 2016. 

 

For additional information, please contact: Ross Iannello, CEO, e-mail ri@nunaglobal.com 

 
 

ABOUT NUNAMINERALS A/S: The company is listed at NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen A/S under the symbol “NUNA” (Copenhagen: 

NUNA.CO). For more information, please visit our website: www.nunaminerals.com. 

 

 


